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pvaltero@yahoo.ie 

21 November 2007 

ronrnental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomhorieochl urn Clioonihnii Comhrhaoil 
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Johnstown Castle Estate 
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W: www.epa ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

WO232-01 

Waste Licence Application re: Dublin City Council at a facility located at Dublin Waste to 
Energy Project, Pigeon House Road, Poolbea Peninsula, Dublin4 

Dear Sir, 

I am to refer to your email received on 20"' November 2007, in relation to an application for a 
waste licence, reference number WO232-01, by the above applicant. 

The Board of the Agency made a decision on the above referenced waste licence application on 
6'h November 2007. As your letter was received by the Agency after the Board's decision, the 
Agency cannot consider your letter as a submission in accordance with the Regulations. I am 
directed, therefore, to return your correspondence to you. 

I enclose a copy of the proposed decision on the above application for your information. 

Please direct any further correspondence in relation to this matter to the Licensing Unit, Office 
of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental Protection Agency, P.O. Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, Co. Wexford. 

Yo rs sincerely, r 

h Ann Kehoe 

Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl. 
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marcosalino@,eircom.net 
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LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

WO232-01 

Waste Licence Application re: Dublin City Council at a facility located at Dublin Waste to 
Energ?, Project, Pigeon House Road, Poolbeg Peninsula, Dublin 4, 

Dear Sir, 

I am to refer to your email received on 21" November 2007, in relation to an application for a 
waste licence, reference number WO232-01, by the above applicant. 

The Board of the Agency made a decision on the above referenced waste licence application on 
6'" November 2007. As your letter was received by the Agency after the Board's decision, the 
Agency cannot consider your letter as a submission in accordance with the Regulations. I am 
directed, therefore, to return your correspondence to you. 

I enclose a copy of the proposed decision on the above application for your information. 

Please direct any further correspondence in relation to this matter to the Licensing Unit, Office 
of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental Protection Agency, P.O. Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, Co. Wexford. 

Yours sincerely, 

Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl. 
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